
 
 

Portman to Hold Public Town Hall in Fairfield County 
Constituents Welcome to Share their Thoughts, Concerns 

 
Washington, D.C. – On Wednesday, October 29, 2014 U.S. Senator Rob Portman’s (R-Ohio) 
will hold a public town hall in Fairfield County.  During this time, constituents will have the 
opportunity to share their thoughts and concerns and provide their feedback to the senator. 
 

“Keeping an open dialogue with constituents is a top priority for me and I look forward to hearing 
directly from Ohioans,” said Portman.  “I’ve traveled to every county in the state and have found 
it helpful to hear about the issues that are of primary concern to Ohioans.  Listening to 
constituents enables me to better determine how I can fight for their interests in Washington.” 

 
What:              Portman Public Town Hall 
 
When:             Wednesday, October 29, 2014 

12:00 p.m. - 1:30 p.m. (Please arrive no later than 11:45 a.m.) 
             
Where:            Pickerington Public Library 
                        Meeting Room A 
                        201 Opportunity Way 

Pickerington, Ohio 43147 
 
If planning to attend, please RSVP with Stephen White, Central Ohio District Director at 
Stephen_white@portman.senate.gov.   
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